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Tony Hanson

From: Dallas Genealogical Society <Dallas_Genealogical_Society@mail.vresp.com>
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 5:36 PM
To: aehanson@swbell.net
Subject: Provide feedback on 2015 Summer Symposium

 
 

Click to view this email in a browser  

 

 
 

nk you for your attendance at the Dallas Genealogical Society's Summer Symposium, “Researching in Texas”, 
August 7-8.  

ase take a few minutes to complete this Evaluation Form. Your feedback is very important to the Society as it 
ves to improve future events for the genealogical community.  

e: If the link above does not work, copy and paste this address in your Web browser: 
ps://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a4niiyjencjqmVamP5AnYQHsw4E6nKYmroXYzn4K_Is/viewform?usp=send_form  

nk you very much for your input. Your opinions matter. 

 

Dallas Genealogical Society 
P. O. Box 12446, Dallas, Texas 75225-0446 

1-866-968-2347 
info@dallasgenealogy.org 
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